
 

 
 
 
 

September 2015  

Have your say – proposed parking changes on Bigge Street and 
the Hume Highway, Warwick Farm  

The NSW Government is funding a $9 million proposal as part of its $246 
million Pinch Point Program which aims to reduce congestion, improve 
traffic flow and maintain travel times on Sydney main roads, particularly 
during weekday peak periods. 

Roads and Maritime Services has previously sought community feedback on this proposal, however we 
are seeking further comments because of a change to the design. As part of the proposed upgrade, 
Roads and Maritime Services is looking to change parking arrangements including: 

 Installing a "No Stopping" zone in the existing clearway on the southern side of the Hume Highway 
between Goulburn Street and Bigge Street, this would not result in the loss of parking spaces 

 Extending the existing "No Stopping" zone on the western side of Bigge Street about 30 metres 
south, this would result in the loss of four parking spaces.  

We have included a map to help explain the proposed parking changes.  

Proposed project benefits 

The Pinch Point Program project is expected to:  

 Improve traffic flow on Bigge Street and the Hume Highway by providing additional turning lanes 
to increase the traffic volume through the intersection  

 Aims to reduce delays manage congestion and maintain travel times on Sydney’s main roads 
particularly during week day peak periods. 

We invited the community and stakeholders to provide feedback on the proposal for intersection 
improvements at Bigge Street and the Hume Highway in May 2015. Comments were generally in 
support of the proposal.   

How can you give feedback?  

We encourage you to send us your comments by Friday 25 September 2015 to: 
C/- DownerMouchel 
Attention: Bigge Street, Warwick Farm 
PO Box 6465  
North Ryde NSW 2113  
 
Or email DownerMouchel on enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com 
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What happens next?  

We will prepare a Community Consultation Report to capture all feedback provided by the community 
and stakeholders and our responses to these comments for both rounds of consultation. Roads and 
Maritime will consider feedback in finalising its decision about the proposal and will continue to keep the 
community updated as the proposal progresses. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner DownerMouchel on 1800 332 660 or 
email enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com or for more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au 

Map showing proposed improvements and parking changes on Bigge Street and the Hume Highway 
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